
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Professor Ernest May 

Kennedy School of Government 

Harvard University 

79  JFK Street 

Cambridge, MA  02138 

 

Dear Professor May: 

 

I am enclosing some samples of the records we spoke about today.  They are being released on 

Tuesday.   The records come from the Joseph Califano files at the Department of Defense, and 

pertain principally to U.S. military planning and projects related to Cuba.  

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Tom Samoluk, the Deputy Director of the 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


